
            St. Anthony’s R C Church 
                  Served by the Order of Augustinian Recollects (O.A.R.) 
                   Mill Street, Ottery St Mary, EX11 1AF.  Tel: 01404 812372. 
Web site: www.otterycatholicchurch.co.uk 
Email:       ottery@prcdtr.org.uk                                      
Parish Priest:  Rev Frank Umendia O.A.R.   Tel: 01404 519757. 
                        St Rita’s Centre, Ottery Moor Lane, Honiton, EX14 1AP.      
                           Email: fjuo8245@yahoo.com  Tel: 01404 42601   Ext 2. 

 Deacon: Rev John Park.  Tel: 01404 812622.      
Chaplain to Exeter Hospital: 01392 2728150 
Exeter Hospital Chaplaincy: 01392 402024 
Sunday Masses: Saturday 6.00pm.  Sunday 9.30am.  
HOLY DAYS Masses at 9.30 am & 7.00pm.  Weekday Masses 9.30am. Morning prayer: Mon to Sat 9.15am.  
Confessions: after the daily 9.30am Mass (Otherwise on request) 
Parish Safeguarding Rep:  Deborah Stuart.  07973 153675 Email: dstuart9753@gmail.com  
Items for Newsletter by 12 noon each Wednesday to: ottery@prcdtr.org.uk                                      
Cheques to be made payable to “PRCDTR Ottery St Mary RC Parish”.  
Direct payments:  Sort Code 53-50-55.  Ac. No. 05126126.  NatWest Bank, Honiton.  
Ottery St Mary RC Parish is part of Plymouth Diocese: Registered Charity   213227. 
 

 
 

  
 
Collections   
  January:       £755.00 + £310.44 by direct debit and £47.00 for Sierra Leone O.A.R. Mission.  
  February:     £530.00 + £310.44 by direct debit and £20.00 for Sierra Leone O.A.R. Mission. 

March:         £355.00 + £310.44 by direct debit, £110.00 for Sierra Leone O.A.R. Mission 
                     and £110.00 for CAFOD. 
April:           £445.00 + £310.44 by direct debit, £525.00 Easter collection for Parish  

                       Priest, £90.00 for Holy Places on Good Friday, £50.00 for CAFOD and £55.00 
                       for Sierra Leone Mission.  

Thank you. 
Confessions 
If you would like to receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation (Confession), please see Fr 
Frank after the 9.30am daily Mass. 

Pope’s June prayer intention    
For the abolition of torture. We pray that the international community may commit in a 
concrete way to ensuring the abolition of torture and guarantee support to victims and their 
families. See also https://thepopevideo.org/    
 
Catholic University Chaplaincies  
A new website has been set up to help young people find their Catholic chaplaincy when they 
arrive at college or university this autumn – catholic@university.org.uk 
 
Music in church, Sunday 9.30am Mass  
Entrance: No. 213 Holy Gog, we praise thy name. Offertory: No. 133 Father, I place into 
your hands. Communion: No. 498 Soul of my Saviour sanctify my breast. Recessional:  No. 
375 Now thank we all our God. 
 

The Most Holy Trinity 
4 June 2023 

Psalter 1    Year A 
 



Phase 2 project at St Anthony’s! 
      Week    1: Started on Tuesday 19th April 2022, and it will take FIJ Building Service Ltd  
                        26 weeks to finish.     
       Week 58:  A skylight has been installed on one side of the roof above the sanctuary.  

        The upstairs toilet window is waiting for a frame now. 
       Week 59: The second skylight above the sanctuary is now in place. All the new window 
                         sills have been done and the work is progressing moderately. 
Gift Aid   
If you are a Tax payer and would like to join the parish Gift Aid scheme please contact Pat 
Gough on 01404 813076. Every £1 you donate gains an extra 25p for the parish and all you 
have to do is fill in the form. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Youth Events news: 

https://email.workwithgusto.co.uk/t/t-64E01E0D3DFDA49C2540EF23F30FEDED 
 
June edition  
Of Caritas Diocese of Plymouth newsletter available at https://tinyurl.com/mu5semx2 
 
A Tribute to Bishop Christopher Budd  
Please click on the link to read a special newsletter dedicated to Bishop Christopher Budd RIP 
with excerpts from his pastoral letters, photographs and quotes from those whose lives he 
touched. https://tinyurl.com/mrxhxtc9 
 
Diocesan Summer Camps  
The annual Summer Camps provide a wonderful opportunity for young people from across the 
diocese to come together for one week during the summer holidays to meet new friends, renew 
friendships and share and grow in their Catholic faith in a safe and full-filled environment. 
Bookings are now open and can be made by using the online booking form by following this 
link please summercamps@prcdtr.org.uk apply by 17 June. 
 
Four chairs donated to St Anthony’s 
By Mrs Margaret (RIP) and Mr Rob Taylor. They are in the chapel by the altar awaiting a 
place in the renovated St Anthony’s. They were brought here by a relative. We are very 
grateful and we pray for God’s blessing upon them. 
 
Let us keep in our prayers those who are sick and housebound in our parish 
Including Eileen Patrick who has been in hospital and has requested our prayers. 
 
The Bishops’ Conference 
Regular updates from the Bishops' Conference can be found at ccn@cbcew.org.uk 
 

Are you sharing your talents? 
18.– DRIVERS 

          Saturday evening Mass:   
           Sunday Mass: Elizabeth Williams,  
           Note:  


